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Herbert J. C. Kouts, Director, Division of Reacte Safety Research
Joseph M. bendrie, Deputy Director for Technical Review, L -

Ray G. Smith, Assistant Dirwetor for Plans and Frcip_, RS

MARVIKDi EXPERDENTS POR 1973-1977

We have received a proposal for a new series of experiments to be
| conducted in the Marviken (Swedish) facility under an intemational

partia4.neim and management arrangement sindlar to the recently
completed series of Marviken blowdown experiments now being analyzed.
A recent telegram fma our AEC office in Bavmels indicates this pro-
posal will be considered at the meetings of the Marviken Technical
Project Cemittee and Management Board, August 6-7,1973 You are

'invited to attend or send a representative to a meeting in ay office
at 10:00 a.m., hesday, July 31, 1973, to discuss this proposal. I
will, in the meantime, learn as such as possible about the details
of the prmposed program, oosts, prospective participants, etc.

Original Signed by
Joseph D. LtFleur, Jr.

h Cliftbrit K. Beck, Director
Office of Govervument Liaison -
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